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As a native Oregonian for 70 years and as a person concerned about urban sprawl 

and the conservation of our diminishing agricultural land, I oppose this bill. HB 2422 

would attempt to create sprawl from the outside in by allowing counties to bypass 

land use laws to more than double the density of certain rural lands.  


